
 
 

 
From: Debora Goodworth [mailto:debora20@verizon.net]  
Sent: Friday, October 05, 2012 4:22 PM 
To: Mohammad Habib 
Cc: Ron Bruno 
Subject: Withdrawal of 2 STA requests 
 
Dear Mr. Habib, 
  
On behalf of Bruno Goodworth Network, INC. we hereby withdrawl our request for the following 
two STA requests: 
  
1.    BSTA-20120924AAZ, WPCP-CD New Castle, PA; and,  
  
2.    BSTA-20120924AAX, WJMB-CD Butler, PA. 
  
Thank you for your assistance in this matter. 
  
We will contact the Managing Director's Office to seek a refund of the fees paid for these 
requests, since they can not be processed. 
  
Benjamin Perez, It's Attorney 
abacuscommco@verizon.net 


